

Dear Gotham Team:

We wish to thank you for your consulting work on our projects this year.

Your expertise provided us with the ability to meet our goals and was both timely and valuable.

Our goals were both; to ascertain the long term and short term functionality of wireless services in anticipation of migration to alternate technologies and to optimize our cost of doing business.

The overall analysis will allow us to reduce our overall costs in excess of \$ 51,261.54 per year. The last month savings after adjustments shows a 44% reduction in monthly recurring charges.

The suggestions you made regarding new technology and your experience in the industry, have provided us with "best practices" and significant value.

Thank you,

Bill McLaughlin CTO

